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1.  The Scottish Parliament has the mandate and the authority to establish the 
policy (and any legislation that might require to 'enforce' it!)and control of 
the finances to either shift or ring-fence expenditure to create the pathway 
which it is clear all wish to see established.  It should exercise this 
mandate and authority! 
 
3.  This national policy must provide the strategic framework for each local 
authority to work to.  This in turn has to be part of any local authority 
quality framework going forward.  PE and Sport must be mandatory - not 
'adequate' as it is in the current legislation.  The external evaluation of the 
framework can be either 'light touch' or otherwise as required.  I am assuming 
Audit Scotland and/or the HMIE would undertake this work. 
 
2.  It was clear from our discussions yesterday that PE and sport have to be 
provided in primary and secondary schools.  This has to be a key part of the 
national policy framework going forward.  This in turn cascades down to what 
local authorities will have to deliver. Each local authority must have an 
authority-wide strategic approach which directs how each of its 'clusters' or 
'hubs' of schools operate.  The head teachers in the clusters of hubs then 
have to be made accountable for the delivery of a comprehensive PE and 
sport programme. 
 
4.  The issue of a comprehensive nursery physical education 'fundamentals' 
programme was I felt a very positive proposal which I think all appreciated 
might be difficult to achieve in terms of available current funding/resources. 
 
5.  The Education Departments in local authorities are critical to any new 
approach, and it was clear from the comments made by Stewart Harris in the 
second session that sportscotland can only 'negotiate', 'approach' and 
'persuade'.  If we are to bring PE and sport together this reinforces the case 
for legislation which strengthens sport and sportscotland's role.  It has 
always been recognised that the 'sport' element provided by Active Schools is 
limited by a relatively small budget in relation to the size and scope of the 
challenge to provide strong sport in schools.  This is a responsibility 
Education has to pick up in terms of what is best for children with the 
inevitable re-allocation of finance. 
 
6.  Finally, it is difficult to see  how the delivery of the above can be 
achieved without new finance to provide the staffing infrastructures required. 
Budgets are stretched to the  limits in local authorities, and scope here is 
without doubt limited.  It may be possible to re-allocate of shift expenditure 
from one function to another at a national level.  For example a small 
percentage shift from the Health budget would have a significant impact both 
financially and in the long term health of the nation.  However, I recognise 
the realities of proposals like this!  Some hard choices have to be made 
though. 
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